From parent student info

Sent: Monday, November 06, 2023 1:16 PM EST

To: Phillips, Tracey <tlphillips1@fcps.edu>

Subject: Re: [External] Fwd: Student Walkout on Thursday

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of FCPS. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Thanks for letting me know. Have a good one.

parent student info

On Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 11:39 AM Phillips, Tracey dIphillips1@fcps.edu> wrote:

RlEllls  parent student info

The walkout is a Humanitarian Walkout in solidarity with Palestine. Students who walkout of class will have their
attendance noted accordingly. If parents feel that they want their students to check out early or remain home on Thursday
we will excuse those absences.

Tracey Phillips
Principal
Robinson Secondary

703-426-2102

From: parent student info

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 11:32 AM

To: Phillips, Tracey <tphillips1@fcps.edu>

Subject: [External] Fwd: Student Walkout on Thursday

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of FCPS. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Good Morning,

| think any walk-out is going to be a disruption to learning. | would argue that this shouldn't be allowed, but if they want to
peacefully protest after school, so be it. Will the kids be marked absent from the classes they walk out of? If this is an
antisemitism protest, and my kids stay home because | don't want them to be singled out by not walking out, will they be
counted absent?

Thanks,

parent student info



---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Robinson Secondary <e-Notify@fcps.edu>
Date: Mon, Nov 6, 2023 at 10:56 AM

Subject: Student Walkout on Thursday

i parent student info
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Dear Robinson Community,

I have been made aware that some students are organizing a walkout this week. I have worked with students to provide them guidance to help ensure a safe and
peaceful event.

FCPS respects the rights of our students to engage in peaceful protest and express their opinions through speech and other ways as long as it is done respectfully,
does not interfere with the rights of others, and does not disrupt learning in the school.

Please note that FCPS does not oppose, nor endorse, any of the calls to action.

‘While respecting these rights, we must also ensure our school is a safe space for every student. FCPS denounces all acts of antisemitism, islamophobia, and
hatred in any form.

Instead, we must hold on to shared values of empathy, compassion, and respect for all people.
Regards,

Tracey

Parents of FCPS students may update contact information online withSIS ParentVUE. This information may also be updated by the Student Information Assistant at each child's
school.

You are receiving this message because your child(ren) is registered as an FCPS student. Important school information is included in this email. If you are receiving these
messages and no longer have a student enrolled in FCPS, please contact the school directly to ensure that your contact information has been removed.

FCPS employees may update contact information throughUConnect.

Individuals with no affiliation to the school system must fill out theRemoval Request to have their contact information removed from eNotify.





